
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting: January 3, 2023: Quick Notes 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, the Board, elected Supervisor Gerald Steen 

as Board President and Supervisor Trey Baxter as Board Vice-President. 

 

 The Board approved allowing North Brooks Road to become a public road. 

 

 Saint Matthews United Methodist Church was granted tax exempt status. 

 

 The Board approved the right-of-way use agreement between the Mississippi 

Transportation Commission and the Madison County Board of Supervisors to construct, 

operate and maintain the bridge that will span I-55 and connect roads on the east and west 

sides of I-55. 

 

 The Board approved advertising for request for proposals (RFPs) for engineering for the 

Cotton Blossom Road Project. 

 

 The Board approved extending the deadline for invoice submission related to work 

performed pursuant to an existing interlocal agreement between the City of Madison and 

Madison County.  

 

 The Board approved hiring B&E Communications to replace a component of the fire 

alarm in the Chancery Court building for $12,925. 

 

 At the request of Supervisor Gerald Steen, the Board re-appointed Jim Martin to the 

Southwest Fire District. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Tuesday, January 17, 2023, 

at 9:00 a.m. in the administrative building in Canton. 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


